Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors

I'm writing in regards to projects the County has has planned with PG&E funds. A small gesture
the County could make is cleaning up the County owned property at Mariposa swimming hole
on Tomki Road.

This is right across the street from Mariposa Ranch. It's a special little place near where most of
the people died in the fire. It's pretty much trashed now, the County hasn't put one dime into it
since the fire.

Would be wonderful if they could remove the burned trees, plant native trees and willow to
shade the water for fish habitat and install a bench or something with a plaque with the names of
the people who died.

The RCD may be able to partner with matching funds as it is anadromous fish habitat.

Most people don't know this is a County park because they don't treat it like one. It's a very small
piece of property right on the road. It wouldn't cost much to put some love into it.

| encourage you to go take a look at this place I'd be happy to show you!
Thank you

Cass Taaning
Redwood Valley



